
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next Week's Events: 
 
Monday, January 7  - First Day back to school after Winter Break 

- Please bring 2-3 cardboard boxes per student for "The 
Most Magnificent Thing" project. 

 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Monday, January 14  - Alien In-Line Skating for grades 3-5 

- Worrall/Wark Skating at Jim Lind 11:45-2 
- 2:30-4pm Grade 4/5 drop-in basketball 
 

Tuesday, January 15  - Alien In-Line Skating for grades 3-5 
 
Wednesday, January 16  - PAC Meeting at 6:30pm 
 
Thursday, January 17  - Early Dismissal at 12:30pm for Student Conferences 

- Alien In-Line Skating for grades 3-5 
 

Friday, January 18  - Early Dismissal at 12:30pm for Student Conferences 
 
 
Parents: 
 
Please remember that school fees are now DUE. Go to our RVE website and create an 
account for online payments under the On Line Payment link.  
Remember to report student absences with our new reporting system called SafeArrival, 
get the app today!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROSE VALLEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
1680 Westlake Road, West Kelowna, BC  V1Z 3G6 
Telephone: (250) 870-5146  Fax: (250) 870-5047 

 
RVE is a collaborative learning community. We all belong, have purpose, and strive to be contributing global citizens. 

 

- Respect – Responsibility – Kindness – Community - 



 
 

                 
Rose Valley Elementary 
Most Magnificent Thing 

School Project! 
 

At Rose Valley Elementary, our focus for 
the first week back, January 7-11, will be on critical thinking, as we all work on our 
own 'Most Magnificent Thing' projects! Critical thinking, or the need to think deeper 
and differently about a subject, are important qualities to instill in children to help 
them navigate through their learning and their lives. Critical thinking skills will also 
help students learn to interpret and understand information, rather than simply 
memorizing it.   

The three phases of critical thinking are:  
• Explore – gather and evaluate thinking, products and actions 
• Interact–  connect, question and think about materials and actions 
• Develop – design and experiment with different ways of doing things 

On Monday, January 7th, we will launch our Critical Thinking focus with a 
school wide assembly to explain the project:  each student will be designing his 
or her own ‘magnificent things’ out of empty boxes, practicing the stages of 
critical thinking along the way.   

WE NEED YOUR HELP in collecting supplies for this project, in particular – 
empty BOXES!  These can be ANY shape or size – like a shoe box, to 
Kleenex box, to match box!  Please send your child with at least two or three 
empty boxes that you collect over the holidays.  

 
Thank you for your support!                              

             -The Rose Valley Team               
 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


